
Needles / Syringes / Sharps – Disposal

There is a free service in Columbia County for safe sharps disposal. This is
done through the Columbia County Transfer and Recycling Center in St.
Helens. The address is 1601 Railroad Ave. St. Helens, OR. Contact Bill
Potter at (503) 397-7213 for further information.

Directions - Take hwy 30 south to St. Helens, turn left onto Gable Rd
by Walmart, turn right onto Railroad Ave by railroad
tracks, continue 1/8th mile to facility.

Hours/Days - The facility is open 7 days a week from 8am to 5pm, but
the free services are held on:
The last Saturday of every month.
From 8:00 am until 12:00 noon.
No appointment is necessary.

Services - The facility will accept sharps in proper containers. They
will dispose of them for FREE. They will exchange your
old container for a new container for FREE.
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